Dear Chair Patterson and Members of the Committee,
I, Carey Clouse, am pleased to offer my support for HB 2574.

It is hard for me to believe that my last act on Earth might be one of pollution. Giving Oregonians the right to dispose of their own
remains in a more sustainable way seems like it is not only common sense, but also a fundamental human right. Oregon lands
would benefit in the process, and we could be a part of leading the effort for green burial in the PNW.

| ask for your support of this important legislation.

Sincerely,
Carey Clouse
2108 Lincoln St.
Eugene, OR
510.883.1280



